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This issue of Mendocino Environmental Center Newsletter covers the Wise Use Movement, Coho salmon,
companies of the Global Forest Management Group and “pests” of Russian boreal forests. Gary Ball describes
the domination of multinational corporations as the outcome of what was effectively “World War III,” with dire
consequences for the planet.

Besides, who could believe a war has come and gone when nary a shot was fired, nary a bomb was
dropped? Who could conceive that a world war has been lost when the flags of all the world’s
countries still fly high and proud? Who could imagine that the Third World War would be done
quietly, without fighting, without fanfare of any sort?

—Gary Ball
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The Rachel Carson Center ’s Environment & Society Portal makes archival materials openly accessible for
purposes of research and education. Views expressed in these materials do not necessarily reflect the views or
positions of the Rachel Carson Center or its partners.
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